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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Rep. John Barker, Chairman, House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 
 
FROM: Debbi Beavers, Director, Alcoholic Beverage Control Division 
 
DATE: 14 February 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Neutral Testimony on House Bill 2141 (written only) 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Chairman and members of the committee. Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this 

bill. 

 

Section 1 would remove the prohibition to issue a drinking establishment or drinking 

establishment/caterer license for a person with a beneficial interest in a manufacturer’s license.  

It also prohibits the direct sale of the manufacturer’s alcoholic liquor to the drinking 

establishment or the drinking establishment/caterer’s license.    

 

ABC would respectfully request that the drinking establishment or the drinking 

establishment/caterer  not be allowed on the same premise as the manufacturer’s license. 

 

Thank you Mr. Chairman. 

 


